
 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

We are thrilled to announce that this year marks a very special milestone — the 25th 
Annual Doodle Soup Days Parade! We warmly invite you, your family, your organization, 
and your business to join us in celebrating this beloved community tradition. 

The parade will take place on Saturday, September 27th at 10:00 a.m., and we are excited 
to make it our biggest and most memorable yet. Whether you’d like to walk, ride, perform, 
or showcase your creativity with a decorated float, your participation will help make this 
event a joyful and colorful celebration for the entire community. 

Parade Details: 

• Date: Saturday, September 27, 2025 

• Time: 10:00 a.m. start 

• Line-up: 9:00 a.m. on Alexander St  

• Registration: Unless you are a large group, registration takes place day of! If you 
would like to be judged there will be a $5 entry fee, otherwise you may ride through 
for free!  

The Doodle Soup Days Parade is more than just a fun event — it’s a tradition that brings our 
town together, honoring our history, sharing laughter, and building new memories. We hope 
you will join us in making the 25th anniversary one to remember! 

For more information, you can visit our website, www.doodlesoupdays.com, or contact 
Carley Pruett at (731) 234-5235 or carleyl.pruett@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. We look forward to seeing you at 
the parade! 

See you soon, 

Carley Pruett 
Bradford Doodle Soup Days 
 

http://www.doodlesoupdays.com/

